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· The meeting was called to order at 10:38 a.m.

· Participants:  Larry Bauer, Dave Bonfilio, Tom Borden, Janeko Bower, Lauren Hallilnan, Penny Moreci, Nadine Muller and Sally Pennypacker.  

· The Minutes of January 4,2022 and February 1, 2022 were approved.

· Treasurer’s report: – Kevin Hagerty (absent).  The Chapter’s current balance is $8,810.68.  Janeko reported that she has been using (reimbursable) funds for Outreach advertising.  In addition, Outreach Webinars will be $79/month for a minimum of two months. 

· Committee Updates:
Social – Steve Barlow:		Absent, no report.  Sally will step up to arrange activities aimed at inspiring interest in association participation thru social interactions.

Membership – Nadine Muller:	Membership includes 71 life members, others up for renewal at the end of this year and 31 who have not responded to multiple notices and likely will be removed from membership for non-payment.  

Website – Janeko Bower:	The Website experienced increased traffic this past month.  Janeko does follow up with emails when needed.  Webinars, for Outreach, are “in the works.”      
   
Outreach – Larry Bauer and Janeko Bower:	Janeko reported print ads are currently being scheduled.  She will forward the list of dates to the membership.  Activities scheduled to date are: March 10 Webinar hosted by David; March16 @ 4:00 p.m. ‘Patio’ presentation hosted by Jack; March 22 another ‘Patio’ presentation.  April dates TBD.  					
Larry reported an association table at the Marin County Farmers’ Market, three to date, seems to be working.  He will research the possibility of additional markets with the parent organization controlling all.  
Janeko wishes to hear from anyone who will help out at any of the Farmers’ Markets. 

Training – Dave Bonfilio:	Dave will schedule a date (late March or early April) to meet with the current jury for the purpose of requesting input from their training experience; including their feelings on in-person or remote training.







Selection -  Tom Borden:	Tom and Larry met with Judge Chou and Heather Callan to review the Selection process in detail.  It is too early to determine if all Selection activities will be in-person; we should know in enough time for planning.  Rich Treadgold has agreed to oversee the mock committee activities in the courtroom. The Judge will determine if masks will be required at that time.
The committee of seven has been verified; the interviewer list is being finalized; interview questions have been approved.  Applicants to date: 26. 
   
Implementation Review:	Currently dormant.


· Member Comments: 
Tom volunteered to contact the IJ regarding free (for non-profits) ads.  It was determined Larry will first send a letter and Tom will follow-up.  Tom will report back at the next meeting.   

Larry reported the Chapter outlook is doing well, selection on track and the training process being fine-tuned.  Ideas for getting the general membership involved?  Please let him know.  

Larry will be unavailable for the next meeting.  VP Tom will cover for him.


There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at  12:14 p.m.
· Next meeting:	April 5, 2022
10:30 a.m. 
Via ZOOM 

Respectfully submitted,
Penny Moreci

